
 

 

THE ADVENTURES OF SPARKY THE TRAVELLING FIRE DOG 
  

The Barrie Fire & Emergency Service will once again be offering the program “The Adventures of Sparky 
the Travelling Fire Dog” to Barrie Elementary Schools. This program focuses on Grade One Classes and 
begins September, 2015. Our Barrie firefighters will visit the classrooms during the month of September and 
drop off a package to each Grade 1 classroom.  Please indicate what 
Supplies you will need. 

 
 Supplies       number  required 

Sparky Stuffed Toy  
Tote Bag  
Spare Sparky  
 

 
(We understand the importance of having a spare Sparky for the program which we will provide) 

 
Each child will have an opportunity to take Sparky home, complete the fire safety checklist with their family 
and record the experience onto two pages of the scrap book through pictures, drawing and writing. Our 
firefighters will return in the spring after each student has spent a week with Sparky. During our spring visit, 
the Barrie firefighters will review the scrapbooks, talk about firefighting, show off their gear and conduct a 
fire truck tour.  
 
This program covers reading, writing, art, community helpers, health, public speaking, family involvement 
and adds a little excitement in the classroom towards the end of the school year. Most importantly, the 
program will reduce the student’s chances of experiencing a fire and will also ensure the family has the 
early warning if a fire should occur by checking and addressing smoke alarm issues in the family’s home.  
 

To register for this program please fill out the information below for your school and fax this 
document to the Barrie Fire & Emergency Service at 705-728-4439 or scan and email to 

patti.black@barrie.ca 
 
Name of School Address Phone Number 
   

 
(Please include classes that split with Grade One – SK/1 or 1/2) 

Teacher’s Name  How Many Students 
  

  

  

  

 

 


